
 

NAUTICAL NEWS 

Captain R. Wilson’s 

VOLUME 1, ISSUE 8    APRIL 2017 

Captain R. Wilson P. S.                 
2145 Grand Oak Trail      

Oakville, Ontario  
L6M 4S7 

Phone: (905) 465-3881  
Fax: (905) 465-3194 

 
Absence Check  
1-877-409-6310 

hdsbschoolconnects.com 
 

Website:                          
http://crw.hdsb.ca 

 

Captain (Principal)              
Mrs. K. Fournier 

 

First Mate (Vice Principal)   
Mr. C. Row 

 

Senior Secretary 
Ms. K. Ross 

 

General Secretary 
Mrs. R. Chamberlain 

Mrs. J. Wilson 
 

Superintendent 
Mr. J. Pennyfather 

 

Board Trustee 
Ms. J. Oliver 

 

ADMINISTRATORS’ MESSAGE 

 
Recognizing the importance of the Ontario Ministry of Education’s 
release of the Renewed Math Strategy, the Halton District School Board 
has embarked on strategies to show parents/guardians how schools 
engage students in Math, including the production of a three-part video 
series. The first video has recently been released and is called .ŜȅƻƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ bǳƳōŜǊǎ: ¦ƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ wŜƴŜǿŜŘ aŀǘƘ {ǘǊŀǘŜƎȅ.  The video is 
accessible to parents at the following link: 
https://sites.google.com/hdsb.ca/2017hdsbmathsymposium/home 
 
The Halton District School Board will also be hosting a Math symposium 
for parents and students, from Kindergarten to Grade 6, on {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ 
aŀȅ сΣ нлмт.  Held at Anne J. MacArthur Public School  
(820 Farmstead Dr., Milton) from 9 a.m.-12 p.m., this event will provide 
an opportunity for elementary parents to experience how students are 
learning mathematics in Halton.  Visit the link below to register for the 
symposium as space is limited. 
 https://sites.google.com/hdsb.ca/2017hdsbmathsymposium/home 
 
bǳƳŜǊŀŎȅ bƛƎƘǘ ŀǘ /ŀǇǘŀƛƴ wΦ ²ƛƭǎƻƴΗ 
At Captain R. Wilson School we also recognize the importance of the 
partnership between school and families, in the development of our students’ 
math engagement and learning.   
 
In collaboration between the CRW School Council, and CRW Staff , an 
interactive family event has been planned for the evening of Tuesday, May 2nd 

from 5:30-7:00pm.  The purpose of Numeracy Night is for parents/guardians to 
develop a better understanding of the Achievement Chart in relation to how 
students learn and are assessed in the areas of Knowledge & Understanding, 
Thinking, Application and Communication in Mathematics.   
 
We look forward to seeing parents and students at this informative, interactive 
and fun evening! 
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APPRECIATIONS!!!  

DANCE-A-THON:  Thank you to the CRW School Council 

for organizing this yearsõ Dance-a-thon and much 

appreciation to our families for their generous donations.  

Our students and staff are excited about purchasing 

additional Chromebooks to support learning!  

 

EGGSTRAVAGANZA:   Our Student Leadership Council did an 

ôeggcellentõ job of organizing this yearõs ôEggstravaganzaõ in the gym.  

Our classes had fun engaging in a variety of creative games, relays and 

craft activities throughout the day.  Thank you for Mr. Fergusonõs 

assistance with planning this event!  

 

SENIOR BASKETBALL:  Congratulations to our Girls and Boys Senior 

Basketball Teams for another great season! Thank you to Ms. Reed,  

Mr. Ferguson and Mr. Arnold for coaching the teams.  

 

JUNGLESPORT: All classes had an opportunity to participate in 

challenge and climbing courses throughout the week of April 3 -7.  

Thank you to those families that came out for our Junglesport Evening!  

We saw lots of smiles as students had fun on the Junglesport 

equipment. 

 

CAMP MUSKOKA:  Our grade 7s had headed off to Camp Muskoka from 

April 18 -21.  Some wet weather didnõt get in the 

way of our students having lots of fun!  Thank you 

to Mr. Ferguson for organizing this trip and to   

Ms. Mellon, Ms. Tight, Ms. Hallet, Ms. Barsevich  

and Mr. Flynn for supervising our students so that 

they could have this outdoor learning opportunity.  

 
 



 
 

“International Dance Day”

  
 
 

Students from grade 6 to 8 had the privilege to attend International 
Dance day, hosted by the Halton District School Board at Queen 
Elizabeth Community Center. We had an exciting day of dance as 
all students participated in two different dances from all over the 
world including, Bollywood/Bhangara, Flamenco, Rhythm and Tap, 
Hip Hop, Modern, Musical Theater, and many others.  For the 
second part of the day, all students worked together to come up 
with a creative movement piece embodying the different 
landscapes across Canada in Celebration of Canada's 150 years. 

            •SPRING CONCERTÅ  Mr. Shea 

Spring has finally arrived!!! Students are working  hard to 

prepare music to perform for your listening enjoyment.   

Come to the school the evening of Thursday, May 11th to celebrate 

“Spring & Music” at Captain R. Wilson.  Enjoy performances by the 

Concert Band, Jazz Band, Junior Band, Recorder Club, Ukelele and 

Choir. Performers are requested to arrive at the school by 5:30 pm 

wearing black on the bottom and white on the top.  

 

Concert will start at 6:00 pm sharp. 



 

 

 

 

May 1   School Council  6:30 pm  

May 2   Numeracy Night &  Last day for Lost & Found items  

May 5   Band Trip to Canadaõs Wonderland 

May 6   HDSB Math Symposium  

May  9   JR. Basketball Tournament  

May 11   Spring Concert  

May 16   New to Kindergarten Orientation Evening  

May 16 -19 Grade 8 Trip to Quebec City  

May 17   Junior Relays  

May 22   Victoria Day (No School)  

May 23 -25 EQAOñGrade 6  

May 29   Senior Track & Field  

May 29 -31 EQAOñGrade 3  
 

                  ***LOST & FOUND*** 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT AFTER MAY 2ND  

ALL ITEMS REMAINING IN OUR LOST & FOUND  

WILL BE  DONATED TO A LOCAL CHARITY 


